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August 20, 1985

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station~

Docket Nos. 50-369 and 50-370 '

' Commitment to Reroute Instrument Lines

Dear Mr. Denton:

In Licensee Event Report 369/85-03 dated February 20, 1985, Duke Power Company 1

committed to reroute instrument impulse lines and to heat trace and insulate j
by next winter (December, 1985). Due to design and material lead times, and ;

that the implementation of these modifications during an outage is preferred,
the modifications vill be delayed until an outage.in 1986.
Very truly yours,
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Hal B. Tucker
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Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administratorcc:
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission '

Region II

101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Mr. W. T. Orders
Senior Resident Inspector
McGuire Nuclear Station
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